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about the works and the words of Jesus I                                        
want you just to to note and put in the                                         
back of your mind that the works in the                                         
words of Jesus the miracles and the                                             
teachings of Jesus every one of them was                                        
to prove his identity as the Jewish                                             
Messiah he came to Nazareth you may                                             
remember and you can read about it in                                           
Isaiah chapter thirty five versus five                                          
and six he came to an Azeroth and excuse                                        
me that is Luke chapter four verses 16                                          
through 21 but both of these come                                               
together and they're at the synagogue in                                        
Nazareth it says he was handed the book                                         
say they didn't have books back then                                            
they have Scrolls accept that some sets                                         
of scrolls they called bibley on which                                          
is our word for book of course and he                                           
had that is the the entire thing of                                             
Isaiah was there it was handed to him                                           
and by the way it was the Hassan who                                            
handed it to him no doubt because this                                          
is why they did it then there's the way                                         
they do it now the Hassan we might call                                         
him the music director but he's much                                            
more than the music director he plans                                           
out so much in the Jewish service and                                           
the Hassan would have selected someone                                          
to read and very likely almost always                                           
would have selected the passage from                                            
which he is supposed to read and so                                             
someone thus on had already chosen                                              
someone to redo the law and now the                                             
Hassan had chosen Jesus to read of the                                          
prophets and perhaps he selected Isaiah                                         
or perhaps Jesus turned to Isaiah and                                           
read differently the reason I say maybe                                         
he didn't read what was assigned to them                                        
is because it said that the congregation                                        
was amazed when he read and here's the                                          
passage that he read and it was the                                             
passage that says the blind are going to                                        
see the Deaf are going to hear the dumb                                         
are going to talk the lame are going to                                         
walk and I paraphrase that of course he                                         
rolls it up hands it back to this on and                                        
what does he say today this has been                                            
fulfilled in your hearing that is I'm                                           
the one you look at the miracles of                                             
Jesus and why did Jesus                                                         
give sight to the blind hearing to the                                          
Deaf speech to the dumb and walking to                                          
the lame because that's what was                                                
prophesied those miracles served a                                              
purpose might I say that the purpose of                                         
those miracles was beyond the blind                                             
Bartimaeus being able to see that was                                           



just sort of incidental good for him                                            
right but Jesus didn't cure all                                                 
blindness did he and on and on you go                                           
through though each one of those                                                
miracles and each one of those messages                                         
of Jesus the the works and they and the                                         
talks of Jesus they were all to prove                                           
who he was as the Messiah now he comes                                          
made of a woman made under the law he                                           
does all the necessary works that the                                           
Messiah would do he teaches everything                                          
that the people would need to know about                                        
the Messiah in fact that same passage in                                        
Isaiah talks about how not only the                                             
blind and the Deaf in the dumb and the                                          
lame but it also talks about how water                                          
will flow and Jesus says I am the living                                        
water I give life to you and he pulls                                           
all of this together in his teachings                                           
and he lives this sinless life and yet                                          
he comes to the end and he dies a                                               
you                                                                             
                                                                                
                                                                                
                                                                                
                                                                                
                                                                                
                                                                                
                                                                                
                                                                                
                                                                                
                                                                                
                                                                                
                                                                                
                                                                                
                                                                                
                                                                                
                                                                                
                                                                                
                                                                                
                                                                                
                                                                                
                                                                                
                                                                                
                                                                                
                                                                                
                                                                                
                                                                                
                                                                                
                                                                                
                                                                                
                                                                                
                                                                                
                                                                                
                                                                                
                                                                                
                                                                                
                                                                                
                                                                                
                                                                                
                                                                                
                                                                                


